
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
19 May 2022 
 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
Gymnastics Club – Term 6 
 
I am writing to inform you that there are still some places available for our Sevenoaks Gymnastics 
club in Term 6.  
 
These sessions will take place at Sevenoaks on Wednesdays, 12.45 - 1.15pm in the Sports Hall 
(during the exam period, gymnastics will take place in the main school hall).   
 
If you would like your child to take part in these sessions, you need to book online via the link below:  
 
https://gymspire-academy.class4kids.co.uk/info/703   
 
Please note, spaces are limited and will be allocated on a first come first served basis. As this club 
is run by an external company, there is a charge if you would like your child to participate.  If you 
need financial assistance, please contact financeenquiries@wealdgs.org  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mrs R Northcote 
Head of PE 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://gymspire-academy.class4kids.co.uk/info/703
mailto:financeenquiries@wealdgs.org

